Fallingwater Road Trip 2019 
Our chapter fall tour this year was to the Frank Lloyd Wright, Fallingwater.  This home was built in 1937 and has been restored to its former glory and has been donated in 1963 by the Kaufmann family to the Western Pa Conservancy to be maintained for future generations to see.   
Our day began as a misty fall day but blossomed into a sunny clear day, in the mountains of western Pa. Our trip started in New Stanton and our caravan of 7 cars marched down 119 south then up the steep mountainside on rt 711,  and on to the Fallingwater site.  We were met there by 8 of our members from Hubbard who traveled to the Summit Inn the night before.  Our group of 24 was divided into two groups for the tour itself, since the corridors in the house are tight for large groups and this was a ‘summer cottage’ for the Kaufmanns.
After the tours, we took some group pictures from various points, then hit the gift shop.  Next we traveled to Ohiopyle to see the falls and take a few more pictures.
Our final stop was to the Summit Inn for a catered lunch and a beautiful view of the lowlands from the mountain top.  All in all, the day went very well, with good weather, good friends and fine cars.  
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